

Memo

To: Attention All Staff

From: Scott DeLong, President

Effective immediately, this facility is following the coronavirus precautions issued by Governor DeWine. You will only be permitted to enter through one designated door per facility. You will be subject to a short questionnaire and temperature screen upon entering the building. If you leave the grounds for any reason, (lunch, etc.) you must go through the process again.

Residents will be permitted one visitor per day, with the visitors subject to the same questionnaire and temperature screen upon entry.

As this global pandemic evolves, we are committed to keeping you informed of the changes we will be implementing based on ODH and DODD direction. This will all be in an effort to keep our staff, families, and residents safe.

Thanks for your commitment to those we serve during this difficult time.

1150 Scioto Street Suite 100 P.O. Box 29 Urbana, Ohio 43078

ph: (937) 653-1320 *fax*: (937) 653-1321 info@crsi-oh.com www.crsi-oh.com

